
From: Ann Perry <gorgeousrugs16@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:44 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Trinitas Project - Proposed for Pontiac Trail north of Skydale, and south of the North Sky construction site. 

 

Dear Planning Commission, 

 
As a citizen who lives down the road from where this proposed project is to be 

constructed, I am greatly concerned about it for several reasons.  And they are why I 
have chosen to write to you now, which is something I have never done before; even 

though I've been a homeowner now in Ann Arbor for almost 25 years and have lived 
in the same house that length of time too! 

 
But it's important that you hear from those citizens that these types of projects will 

impact the most and that includes me. 
 

I am concerned because once again, a housing development has been proposed that 

doesn't really include anything affordable.  The North Sky project doesn't really 
include anything affordable either.  Sadly, if I wanted to move in to any of these 

projects, I couldn't do so because they are not affordable for me, even though I make 
a decent salary. 

 
My main concern however is the impact it will have for us citizens in this area 

regarding the increase in traffic!  Right now, some days the traffic is so bad early in 
the morning, when I am at the bus stop waiting on the bus.  I can barely get across 

Pontiac Trail, until someone who's not rushing to work decides to stop for me.  But 
there is so much traffic already that I don't even feel safe walking across the street, 

and that is a shame! 
 

I realize Ann Arbor is on top of many lists for best places to live etc, but it won't 
continue that way if we don't address concerns like mine from current citizens! 

 

And the constant cutting down of trees (our arbors where part of our name came 
from) and natural habitats for animals such as deer, is deplorable.  No wonder I see 

deer walking down my street in the middle of the afternoon! 
 

Because of my concerns, I urge you to vote NO on this proposed project from 
Trinitas.  We will already have enough of a huge impact from the North Sky 

development as it is. 
 

Thanks for your time, 
 

Angela O. Perry 
821 Starwick Drive 
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